July 22nd 2013

Tomorrow

Tomorrow is the last day of the
school year; it’s passed very quickly!

Both of the last two days of Term
will be non-uniform days and we
will donate the money to two differ-
ent charities. Please send your child
to school with £1 on each day if they
want to wear their own clothes.

On Tuesday, 23rd please collect the
children from class at 1.15.

| hope everybody has a great Sum-
mer holiday and the sun keeps shin-
ing for us!

The first day of next Term is THURS-
DAY, 5th September.

Contact Details

If you have changed your contact
details, especially your mobile
‘phone number, please update the
school office.

If you have an email address please
let the office know (if you haven’t
already told them).

Remember, you can also keep up to
date with what’s happening at St
Mary’s by following us on Twitter
(@smbsschool) or going to our
school website where you can find
all of our weekly newsletters and a
link to both our Twitter account and
also our news blog.

Future Dates

Our website also has a calendar that
shows upcoming dates that are sig-
nificant for the school: the start and
end of terms, when our school clubs
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are running, Christmas perform-
ance dates, etc.

There is also a feed from the cal-
endar to the home page of our
website.

As more of the dates for next year
are confirmed we will add them
to the calendar.

Congratulations!

Our Dance Club came first in their
category at the Future Cheer!
Dance competition just over a
week ago. Well done! And special
thanks to Chanel Williams, our
Dance Club Leader.

Au Revoir

We say farewell to Cara Bazley
this week, who is starting a new
job in Yorkshire after the Summer
Holiday. Cara has taught our Nurs-
ery class for the last two years
and we wish her well for her fu-
ture career in teaching.

We also say goodbye to Helena
Desmarais, who has been cover-
ing Charlotte Lindsay’s maternity
leave since Easter. She’s done a
great job and fitted into St Mary’s
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really well. She starts a permanent job
at Christ Church Bentinck School in
September.

Sara Cluderay, who has supported our
music for the past few years is also
staring a new job after the summer.
We will really miss her musical exper-
tise and enthusiasm, but her new role
(a promotion) means that we will still
see her from time to time.

We also say farewell and thank you to
Tracy Halford, who has been covering
Toni McSherry’s maternity leave since
Christmas. Toni is due back at St Mary’s
in September/October.

...ahd Welcome!

We have two new teach-
ers starting at St Mary’s
in September. Gareth
Moss will be teaching
§ Year 3, covering Miss
Lindsay’s role until she
Bl returns and Sarah Phil-
pot has been appointed
on a permanent con-
tract. She will be teach-
ing our Year 2 class from
September.

Both have spent some time in school
over the past week and we look for-
ward to working with them next year.

School Dates

o TUESDAY, 23rd July:
LAST DAY OF TERM

« THURSDAY, 5th Septem-
ber: FIRST DAY OF TERM
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